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Join The Office of International Programs’ Study Abroad 
Advisor, Lauryl Cookson, and Director of the OIP, Orlina Boteva, 

to learn about new study abroad initiatives! 

When: November 14th, 3pm – 4:30pm 

Where: 107 Colvin Hall 

 What’s New in Study Abroad? 
Faculty/Staff Advising Workshop 

 


